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        Bauder 

 Bulletin 

The Bauder Vision is Building 100% Success  with Quality and Honor!  

Bauder will do this by  preparing all children for on or above grade 

level work in middle school and beyond by collaborating as  

educators and a community. 

Dear Bauder Families: 
 

Here we are in the month of December! The school year is more than 1/3 of the 

way through and our students are busy the task of learning and completing 

projects and assigments! Holiday decorations are sprouting up everywhere as 

families in our area begin their thinking about holiday shopping, vacation plans, 

and dinner menus. Many of our evenings and weekends will be spent getting 

ready for holiday celebrations. While visions of sugar plums, reindeer and pep-

permint mocha may arise at times, our Bauder Seahawks still continue to have 

math facts, essays, favorite books and science experiments dancing through 

their heads. Please help us encourage our students to stay as focused as possi-

ble and include homework and study time in your holiday plans....at least until 

December 21st!  

 

Looking for a few gift ideas, especially ones that don’t cost a lot of money? This 

holiday season give your child and family the gift of time. Relax at a park for a 

day and have a picnic. Take a nature walk at a local county park. Visit the local 

library. Enjoy a meal together as a family. Have a night in with the family and 

play a favorite board game. The most important things in life are family and 

friends, so this holiday season make every effort to spend quality time with both. 

As parents, you are extremely important to your children. This month, make it a 

goal to spend an evening, day or weekend with them. Remember, bigger is not 

necessarily better. The time you spend with them does not have to be at a 

theme park or fancy resort!! It can be reading a book together, playing catch, 

decorating cookies, or telling stories together. This is the time to provide your 

child with the memories he/she will never forget. The holiday season is all about 

giving, and the quality time you spend together can be better than anything 

wrapped up in a bow under the tree! Please remember that students should 

continue to read, write and practice their math facts over winter vacation! Read-

ing and writing can be about topics they enjoy and shared with parents and 

siblings alike. Students can also write some resolutions to ring into 2019! 

 

To all of our Bauder families, warmest holiday wishes and here’s to a prosper-

ous new year for all!    

Your Partner in Education,    

Mrs. Leichman, Principal 

 

 

 Message from the principal     December 2018 
Dates to Remember 

Dec. 13 Book Fair  Family Night (5:00 p.m.-8:00 p.m.) 

Dec. 17 Kdg/4th gr. Strings Winter Concert  (6:00 p.m) 

Dec. 17 1st gr. Winter Concert (7:00 p.m.) 

Dec. 17 Book Fair (6:00 p.m.-7:30 p.m.) 

Dec. 18 STEM Primary (2:45 p.m.-4:45 p.m.) 

Dec. 18 Chorus/Drums/5th gr. Strings (6:00 p.m.) 

Dec. 18 Book Fair (6:00 p.m.-7:30 p.m.) 

Dec. 24-Jan. 7  Winter Break—No School 

Jan.   08 STEM Intermediate (2:45 p.m.-4:45 p.m.) 

Jan.   08 Boosters Meeting (6:00 p.m.) 

Jan.   15 STEM Primary (2:45 p.m.-4:45 p.m.) 

Jan.   16 SAC Meeting (6:00 p.m.-7:00 p.m.) 

Jan.   17 Class Pictures 

Jan.   17 Ready, Set...Kindergarten (6:00 p.m.) 

         Building Success with Quality and Honor      Website: http://www.bauder-es.pinellas.k12.fl.us 

Kindness—Character Word for December 

Being considerate toward others. Choosing nice & consid-

erate words  & actions. 

Bauder’s “Ready, Set…Kindergarten” 

Friday, January 17, 2019 at 6:00pm. 

 

Kindergarten registration begins on January 14, 2019 

for the 2019-2020 school year. If you have a child who 

will be five years old prior to Sept. 1, 2019, you can 

register your child at your zoned PCS elementary 

school.  

 

To register for Kindergarten for the 2019 – 2020 school 

year: 

Be 5 years old by 9/1/19 

Be able to show proof of residency (2 recent and differ-

ent utilities with home address) 

Have a Florida Certificate of Immunization for a five 

year old (shots record) 

Have a physical examination certificate, within a year 

of starting Kindergarten.  
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Seahawk Celebration Day 

Friday, December 21st, is Bauder’s Seahawk Cel-
ebration Day.  There will be special events 
throughout the day.  This is to celebrate our Bau-
der children’s hard work at school.  We are so 
very grateful for the effort that they put into learn-
ing each and every day.  

           Winter Break 

December 25th through 

January 5th 

Parents please remember to write your child’s name in their 
lunchboxes , jackets, sweaters, and anything that they might 
lose.  It is so much easier to return an item to a student if their 
name is inside. 

 

Are you ready for some science? 

Mark your calendar for Bauder’s 17th Annual Science 

Fair Expo on 

Friday, January 25, 2019 from 

5:30 – 8 p.m. 

  Booster Update: 

Thank you to everyone for sending in Box 

Tops.  Just a reminder, we do not collect 

Campbell’s Labels since the program no long-

er is running. 

Thank you for supporting our Spirit Nights – 

our fundraisers earned:  Chipolte $411 and 

Chicken Salad Chick $181.  Our next night 

will be on Jan. 23 at Chick-fil-a. 

A reminder: Book Fair is going on now – 

please support classroom libraries by pur-

chasing books for your child or your child’s 

teacher.  

THANK YOU: to all the parents and family members that partici-

pated in Great American Teach-In.  The students and staff enjoyed 

all the presentations. 

CLINIC NEWS 

FLU 

Peak FLU season is December-March 

Prevention : 1-Get the flu shot  2-Wash your 

hands often for at least 20 seconds with 

soap and warm water 

3-Sanitize common work and household 

surfaces  4-Stay home if you are sick 

Flu Fighting Tips: 

Drink plenty of liquids, stay home and rest, 

cover coughs and sneezes with a tissue, 

wash your hands often, call your doctor if 

you have difficulty breathing, pain in your 

chest or stomach, dizziness and confusion 

Symptoms: can begin quickly and are more 

severe than the common cold. 

Ex: Fever/Headache, Fatigue, Runny/

Stuffy Nose, Sore Throat/Cough, Body 

Aches and Chills 

IMPORTANT INFORMATION: Parents please 

try to keep a spare change of clothes in 

your child’s backpack regardless of their 

age/grade. The clinic does NOT always 

have a spare set in your child’s size and we 

know it’s hard to drop what you are doing 

to provide a pair at a moment’s notice.  

K-Kids News! 

Congratulations to the K-Kids for all their efforts!!!  We collected over 

2,000 diapers to donate to the Hurricane Michael relief and $197.60 was 

collected over Halloween to contribute to UNICEF.  Nice Job K-Kids J  K-

Kids will participate in the Holiday Parade “Bright Before Your Eyes” on 

Sunday, Dec. 9th at 5:45 wearing their K-Kids shirts and spreading the 

Holiday Cheer!  We will be putting up our Sock Tree soon for those in 

need so start sending in those new socks to hang on our tree.   

Class Pictures 

Each class will have their pic-

ture taken on Thursday, Jan. 

17th.  Each 8 x 10 picture is 

$10.00, please make checks 

payable to Strawbridge Studi-

os, Inc.   Order forms will be 

sent home with your student 

after winter break.   


